Sharpsville Borough Council held a Workshop on Monday, March 10, 2025 in Council Chambers, Municipal Building, 1 South Walnut Street, Sharpsville, PA.

Attending the meeting for Council was: Bob Piccirilli, Kim Fryman, Nick Hanahan, Tom Patton, and Chris Combine

Also attending the meeting was: Mayor Mark Gill, Solicitor John Alfredo, Police Chief Frank Joseph, Public Works Foreman Geno Guerino, Borough Engineer Matt Harper, and Borough Manager/Secretary Ken Robertson.

Tracey Wilson, FNB Wealth Management, was in attendance and gave the annual police pension review.

A general discussion was held from 7:13 to 7:20 p.m. with Engineer Matt Harper concerning the following:

- 1) February 2025 Engineer Report
- 2) Waterline Improvement Project
- 3) Sanitary Mapping
- 4) Thornton Run
- 5) Water Tank Project
- 6) Lead and Copper Update

A general discussion was held from 7:20 to 7:30 p.m. with Public Works Foreman Geno Guerino concerning the following:

- 1) Water
- 2) Street repairs
- 3) Vehicles
- 4) Pumps
- 5) Leaks

A general discussion was held from 7:30 to 7:35 p.m. with Police Chief Frank Joseph concerning the following:

- 1) Calls
- 2) Vehicle status
- 3) Part time officers
- 4) Full time hires

A general discussion was held from 7:35 to 7:45 p.m. with Borough Manager/Secretary Ken Robertson concerning the following:

- 1) General Department Report
- 2) 23 Supplemental Agenda Items
- 3) Regular Agenda Items

Council was in Executive Session from 7:45 to 8:40 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m.

Unter P Mentin